
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Year 4 
  

Read all about it…this week Year 4 have been learning about the features of 
newspapers. They have read different articles, looked at catchy headlines and 
practised using reported speech. Next week, they will be writing their own front 
page of a  
newspaper. Look out for the articles they write! 
  
 In Maths, they have been looking at different ways of  
representing data. Next week, they will be learning how to solve word problems 
involving addition and subtraction as well as practicing mental methods for these 
operations.  
  
Light it up! Year 4 have been fantastic scientists – they have been investigating 
materials which conduct and insulate  
electricity. They found that metals around the classroom such as paperclips, 
sharpeners and lead pencils allow electricity to pass through. However, rubbers, 
rulers and paper insulate electricity. Next week, they will continue their science 
investigations into electricity by exploring how switches work.  
  
Reminder – please remember homework projects are due in on Friday 12th 
December.  
  
Keep up the excellent work Year 4.  


